
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF FENTON 

BOARD MEETING SYNOPSIS 
MAY 5, 2014 

 

The Fenton Township Board held a regular meeting on Monday May 5, 2014 at the 
Fenton Township Civic Community Center, 12060 Mantawauka Drive, Fenton, Michigan 
and took the following actions. 
 

1. Supervisor Mathis led the pledge of allegiance to the flag. 
2. Approved the agenda as presented. 
3. Approved invoices and expenditures for payment in the total amount of $268,268.68. 
4. Adopted Ordinance No. 764, an amendment to Lot Partition Ordinance No. 688 to 

authorize the Zoning Board of Appeals to approve lot partitions when a variance is 
also required. 

5. Re-appointed David R. Franz and James D. McGuirk Jr. to the Fenton Township 
Planning Commission for the term ending May 31, 2017. 

6. Accepted, with regret, the resignation of Sandra K. Carlson from the Fenton 
Township Planning Commission. 

7. Adopted Resolution No. 2014-04, honoring Sandra K. Carlson for her 13 years of 
service on the Fenton Township Planning Commission. 

8. Adjourned at 9:05 p.m. 
 

A complete copy of the minutes of this meeting and any ordinances adopted at the 
meeting are on file and available for review at the Fenton Township Office, 12060 
Mantawauka Drive, Fenton, Michigan 48430. Office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Monday through Thursday and 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Friday. Ordinances, meeting 
schedules, meeting minutes and other Township information are also available at 
www.fentontownship.org. 
 

ROBERT E. KRUG 
FENTON TOWNSHIP CLERK   

 


